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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am writing to support the petition for a review of TAN8 and examination of the traffic movements 
in Mid Wales. My reasons for this 
are: 
 
The visible intrusion on our beautiful uplands The impact on tourism that this will undoubtedly have 
- my wife's income is entirely dependant on our holiday let The impact on my employment that the 
traffic chaos caused by TAN 8 construction and mtce traffic will have, how will I get to Birmingham 
and Manchester for meetings when the roads are clogged with enormous loads? Traffic throughg 
Newtown is terrible without this additional burden Impact on property value and my ability to raise 
finance against my property to fund business ventures 
 
Regards 
Jonathan Francis-Scott 

 


